
Tumkur: International day of 
Non Violence - Gandhi 
Jayanti celebration at CIT 
Public School, Gubbi, 
Tumkur, Karnataka 

The event began with the 
heartfelt salutation to both 



Gandhiji and our farmer 
Prime Minister Lal Bahadur 
Shastriji acknowledging 
their significant 
contributions to the nation.

A cleanliness drive was 
conducted, underlining the 
importance of a clean and 
hygienic environment in 
alignment with Gandhiji's 
emphasis on cleanliness and 
hygiene.



Adding a creative touch to 
the event participant 
engaged in Gandhiji makeup 
emulating his distinctive 
appearance and paying 
tribute to his iconic 
personality.

The event was a witness to 
the enduring influence of 
Mahatma Gandhi and 
significance of promoting 
peace non violence. 








